
Closing Your Account Notice 
Read this disclosure before you close your old accounts. 

 

 
Dear (future) National Bank customer, 

 

 

Before you close your old account(s), make sure to leave enough money to cover 

any outstanding checks and/ or automatic withdrawals (Bill Pay). 

Once all the outstanding charges have been paid, ask your previous bank or credit 

union to send your remaining balance(s) to you or directly to your new account with 

us. 

Then, destroy all your old checks, ATM cards, debit cards and deposit slips. 

 

 

Remember to download, print, and complete the forms on our "Open an Account" 

page. Do not forget to make copies for everyone you need to notify; Then, simply 

mail them out, hand them out in person, or scan and send them digitally to the 

desired party. It is that easy! 

If you need further help or have any questions, just give us a call, or stop in to see 

us and we will walk you through it. 

 

Welcome, to a better way to do banking. 

Welcome, to community. 

Welcome, to National Bank! 
 

 

 

 


